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Land Use

e N e

From: William Gagan <billgagan@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 5:50 PM

To: Land Use

Subject: RE: 27 Island Street Special Exception and Variance
Hi Caryn.

Ironic, | noticed that on the page and meant to call that out to you.
| will change and resend.

Here are the addresses of the three other parties who should receive notification of the Jan 9th
meeting:

- Josh Skoog, New Hampshire Demolition, 792 Londonderry Turnpike, Auburn, NH 03032
- Gregg Jeffrey, Jeffrey Land Survey, LLC, 46 Batten Road, Bristol, NH 03222
- Robert Vorbach, Vorbach Architecture, 28 Abbott Street, Nashua, NH 03064

Robert will be attending the meeting with me. Tomorrow | will drop off a check, 8- 11"x17" copies of
the survey plan plus one large copy tubed, and copies of both applications.

| will forward via email the architect's blue prints and home diagrams, | will also have 8 copies made
of blue prints and home diagrams. | expect to receive the info next Tuesday the 26th.

Thank you.

Bill

Bill Gagan

Side By Side Enterprises, Inc.

Bow, New Hampshire
cell (603) 731-7030

On 12/20/2023 5:38 PM EST Land Use <landuse@wiltonnh.gov> wrote:

Good Evening Bill,

Please edit your Application for Special Exception page to read 17.3 NOT 17.1(d) and re-send that page.

Thank you!!



